
 

 

CITY OF CHICO 
Bidwell Park & Playground Commission 

Natural Resources Committee 
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
 
 

The February 20, 2019 and March 20, 2019 of the 
Bidwell Park and Playground Commission (BPPC) 
Natural Resources Committee is cancelled. 

 

 

As a reminder, committee meetings are only held as 
needed. For updates, please check the Minutes & Agendas 
webpage at: 

 
 

http://www.chico.ca.us/government/minutes_agendas.asp 
 
 

The next regular meeting of the BPPC Natural Resources 
Committee is to be announced. 
 
 

 
Posted: February 8, 2019 
Posting Location: Council Chamber Bldg., 421 Main St  
Prior to: 5:00 p.m. 


